Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the representative of the Iranian Embassy
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head of the National Iraqi Alliance Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received his office in Baghdad the

Representative of the Iranian Embassy Mr. Hassan Dannai Saturday 1/4/2017.
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His Eminence with Dannai discussed the latest developments in the security and political
situation in the region and the war on terrorism, stressing the importance of concerted efforts
of everyone in the fight against terrorism, praising the role played by the Islamic Republic of

Iran in the fight against terrorism, where it was one of the first to support Iraq.
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His eminence added that Iraq is close to the end of the military page with the terrorist Daesh,
but the end of terrorism does not end with closing the military page, but Iraq needs the
countries of the region that have been affected by terrorism to have solutions in development,
economic and community, and here where the role of the international community can be
manifested by contributing to restoring stability to liberated areas so all the world would

feel safe because terrorism is a global threat.



